
TN-589 Page 1 of 1 31 August 1999

Applicability Applies to the T2030, T2035 and T2040

1. Introduction

Why Change? The T2000 trunked radio line is limited to two hundred thousand
serial numbers. Serial numbers are essential for allowing the
radios to be recognised on a trunked system. We have had to
start reusing the serial numbers, therefore, a method was devised
to allow radios with the sane serial number to work on the same
system.

2.   Modifications

What Changed? To prevent contention on Trunked systems that could possibly
have two radios with the same serial number, the model code
has been changed from what the codes were previously. The
previous model codes are as follows:

T2030 = 01
T2035 = 01
T2040 = 02

All of the T2000 trunked radios now have the new model code
of  09. This allows trunking systems to differentiate between
two radios with the same serial number.
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